

March 8, 2017

Dear Community Leader,

Did you know that every day, 27 Canadians learn they have a brain tumour? That's 10,000 new diagnoses per year in this country alone.

It's a frightening statistic and one Brain Tumour Foundation of Canada supporters work tirelessly to change.

Brain tumour patients and survivors often face a lengthy, if not life-long, uphill climb to establish their 'new normal' once diagnosed. That's because the brain makes us who we are; it's what allows us to live life fully. The joys of love, the heartache of loss, the smell of a home-cooked meal, the sounds of a child's laugh – our brain influences all this and more.

That's why, with your donation, the unique challenges these incredible survivors and their loved ones confront can be met with compassion and hope. This includes offering education tools to families so they can be the best advocates for their health care and are empowered through reliable and up-to-date information.

Brain Tumour Foundation of Canada is the only national charity dedicated to helping everyone affected by a brain tumour. Since its founding in 1982, in addition to specialized programs and services, more than 50 funded projects have focused on brain tumour research and over \$3 million has been allocated to these studies. When you sponsor Birdies for Brain Tumours Golf Tournament, you can be assured that your generosity supports one of the most promising and innovative scientific communities in Canada and will impact lives, today and tomorrow.

Thank you in advance for your support of this great community event. Together we can provide hope to the people across Canada who navigate the brain tumour journey.

With warmest regards,

Liteen Luigg

Eileen Quigg

Community Events Officer

Brain Tumour Foundation of Canada

E: equigg@braintumour.ca T: 1-800-265-5106 ext. 224

Charitable Registration #BN118816339RR0001







